
 

 

 
 

Division Code of Ethics 

  

The Division of Communication Disorders strives to make effective communication 

accessible and achievable for all. Our profession benefits from individual 

differences among all of those involved in our field, including students, faculty, 

staff, clients, and families. We support these individual differences through human-

centered engagement in both education and clinical practice. In service of these 

ethical principles, the Division of Communication Disorders embraces and is 

required to uphold the most current ASHA Code of Ethics, as well as standards set 

forth by the Council for Clinical Certification in Audiology and Speech-Language 

Pathology (CFCC), and the Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and 

Speech-Language Pathology (CAA). 

  

If you have concerns regarding these ethical principles and/or their implementation, 

we encourage you to report /express your concerns through one or multiple channels 

below as appropriate. 

• File a Division of Communication Disorders student appeal (process 

described here) 

• Consider discussing the issue with a trusted faculty member or Division 

Director 

• File a concern or complaint UW Student Complain Resolutions 

• File your concern with the UW Report It Office 

• Contact the University Office of the Ombuds for confidential guidance and 

support 
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